
Dog Park  Advisory Board Meeting 
March 6, 107 
 
Attending: 
Andrew Miller, Deb McComas, Barbara Lyons, Karen Sweeney, Kathy Brown, 
Katelynn Scheck by phone 
 
No guests 
 
It was decided to postpone approving last month’s meeting notes until next meeting. 
 
Correspondence: 
Those in attendance are happy to receive the letters of interest from Christie 
LeFebvre and Margie Adamsky. 
A motion was made by Deb and seconded by Andrew to accept their letters and 
recommend both to the Board.  Unanimous vote. 
 
No Member Inquiries 
No Incident Reports 
 
Sub Committee Updates: 
Orientation : 

 March 18th- Deb, Andrew and Katelynn 
 April 29th-  Andrew, no Deb 

 
Events:  
Howl-o-ween   

 Work session planned for Wednesday 6:30 at Starbucks –Barn Plaza 
Fido Floats 

 No vendors- not enough time or space 
 Stay with same set up since it worked. 
 Will discuss at the end of Howl-o-ween work session 

Bicentennial Event: 
 DPAB will have a 200 Years of Doylestown theme for Howl-o-ween 2018  

 
Magnets are in.  Katelynn will get them to the Township Building for the BO meeting 
March 7th. 
 
 
No other business so Andrew made a motion to adjourn with Deb providing a 
second. 
Unanimous vote. 
 
Meeting adjourned around 6:45. 

 


